
Free Public Library of Hasbrouck Heights Presents 

The way it works: 
 15 minutes of reading = 1 sticker 

Every 5 stickers, you can pick a prize! 

Final prizes can be picked up at the library upon 
completion of their entire chart. 

The last day to pick up prizes is August 30, 2019 

I hope all of your families have a wonderful summer 
filled with adventure, discovery and of course reading! 

Summer Reading  

You can log your summer reading in person 
or  online with Google Forms!  

 Visit the Library for more details. 

We have a lot of great programming 
planned for this Summer...Come visit us! 

Registration begins June 17, 2019


